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Council Member Motion 
For the Committee of the Whole Meeting of March 22, 2018 
 

 

To: Committee of the Whole Date: March 14, 2018 

From: Councillor Alto 

Subject: 
Attendance at the High Ground: Communities for All Conference, March 23/24, 
2018 

 

 
BACKGROUND 
 
The High Ground: Communities for All Conference will be held in Vancouver, BC, on March 23 and 
24, 2018, and the costs are as follows: 
 
Registration     $0 (Fee waived for Speaker) 
Transportation: 

 Parking $24 

 Ferry Travel $149.40 =  $173.40 
Accommodation   $91.13 
Incidentals    $30.00 
 
Approximate total:   $294.53 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That Council authorize the attendance and associated costs for Councillor Alto to attend the High 
Ground: Communities for All Conference in Vancouver, BC, on March 23 and 24, 2018. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Councillor Alto 
 


